
 
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Project  

Handing Over Ceremony for   
The Project for the Improvement of Emergency Response Transportation 

at Mandeville Regional Hospital 
 

A new ambulance was handed over to Mandeville Regional Hospital at the 
Ministry of Health and Wellness for “the Project for the Improvement of 
Emergency Response Transportation at Mandeville Regional Hospital” on 
November 1, 2021.  
 
The Mandeville Regional Hospital is a designated regional hospital and due to 
the surging number of COVID-19 patients, improvement of emergency response 
capabilities was an immediate need at the hospital. Procuring the new ambulance 
through this project will ameliorate response abilities for a state of emergency 
including measures against COVID-19 virus as well as the medical system in the 
region.   
 
The Hon. Christopher Tufton, the Minister of Health and Wellness, Mr. Alwyn 
Miller, the Chief Executive Officer of the hospital attended the ceremony and 
expressed their expectation for the improvement of the medical system in the 
region.    
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